NOTICE OF HEARING

PROPOSED PRELIMINARY AND FINAL PLAT OF
MEDLEY ROW

3400 — 3450 Medley Row
5650 — 5684 W. 35" St.
5655 — 5691 Camerata Way

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of St. Louis Park will meet
at City Hall in the Council Chambers (5005 Minnetonka Boulevard) on Wednesday, June 20,
2012, at 6:00 p.m., and will conduct a public hearing on the proposed preliminary and final plat
of Medley Row located at Lot 1, Block 1, Hoigaard Village 2" Addition, Hennepin County,
Minnesota.

The proposed subdivision would create individual lots for the twenty-two townhomes
proposed for the site and approved under City Council Resolution 12-059.

Auxiliary Aides for persons with disabilities are available upon request. To make
arrangements, please call 952/924-2575 at least 96 hours in advance of the meeting.

If you have questions, contact the COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT, 952/924-
2575.

NANCY J. STROTH
CITY CLERK

Subdivider: Medley Row, LLC
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